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We think the prize for the 
team travelling the 
farthest to participate goes 
to Kent & Rita Bates, 
who flew in from North 

Dakota!  (Do you think they were 
glad to see the good weather? We 
would bet they were!) 

This was a good warm up for the 
2015 tour, which will be upon us 
before you know it! 

 

 

 

 
 

 
The warmest thanks, once again, to Nick & Babe Hansen and all the other 
couples who pitched in to help this year.  Without our volunteers, the 
activities that we all love would never be possible! 

The annual Snowbird Tournament was held at the AVI Resort in
Laughlin, Nevada the week of February 9th through 13th, 2015.  The
weather was great for the second year in a row, with temperatures in the
high 70’s and 80’s!  There were 34 couples in all, and Paul & Shirley
Ruhter came to see old friends.  Paul & Shirley are doing great, and
everyone was happy to see them again!  It was also wonderful that Rock
& Olive Taylor made the trip.  Just about everybody who came traveled
from quite a ways away, and we appreciate all of the effort that our
members make!  This is yet another reason why the Idaho Couples Golf
Association is still the greatest golf group. 


